
From: Wayne Parker <wayne.parker885@gmail.com> 
Date: April 2, 2019 at 8:42:38 PM PDT 
To: Eugenia Keegan <Eugenia.Keegan@jfwmail.com> 
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] RE: Conference Call Tuesday 9:00 am 

Hello, I’m writing this letter just to reconfirm the fact that I am not accepting the fact that Jim Bernou 
will jeopardize the whole industry state wide to push his agenda. With over 50 percent of the producing 
wine growers up in arms about SB 111. The Federal regulations in law are doing their job of regulating, 
reinforcing our industry to make sure all rules are applied to all within Oregon.  
  About 10 percent of the to tonnage produced for Copper Cane is represented in the coalition against 
SB111.  Jim is wrong, it is more than his willingness to face the facts. 
Splitting the wine industry, or dividing the state in argument over his punitive actions against CC. Must 
stop.OLCC dose not need to be given the power to regulate out of state buyers any more than Jim has 
the right to stop commerce.  
  The numbers of producers need to be heard in the senate that are opposed to this unnecessary 
legislation and need to be shown that one mans over reaching self enriching acts can kill a industry that 
is so valuable to Oregon. 
  We as an industry need all of the buyers we can find and hold onto.  
This needs to die and go away for all of us. 
Not so cheers, Wayne Parker 

Wayne Parker 
Melrose Vineyards 
(541)672-6080 
wayne.parker885@gmail.com. industry members opposed to SB-111.  And thank you all for your 
continued conversations. 
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